Board of Education Information

To: Board of Education
From: Matt Rich
Date: November 11, 2024

Re: Approve Employment of Catherine Romanowski - Paraprofessional

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the employment of Catherine
Romanowski as a paraprofessional at an annual rate of $20,685 prorated based on days worked.

Background Information:

Catherine Romanowski has just completed her student teaching with Mrs. Gavin in second grade.
She is graduating from St. Xavier University with her Masters’ degree. Prior to entering the
education field, Ms. Romanowski served in municipal government. We look forward to Ms.
Romanowski supporting our students through this role in Winfield.



